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Local Power Line Inspection Work    

AT DOMINION ENERGY, we are committed to working safely and courteously in your neighborhood.  
You are receiving this postcard because we are currently preparing to rebuild an electric transmission 
line between our Clubhouse and Lakeview substations located in Greensville County, Virginia and 
Halifax County, North Carolina.

After nearly five decades of service, the structures and related components are at the end of their 
service life and need to be replaced to ensure reliable operation of the transmission line.

Throughout the next few weeks, you will see our crews and contractors accessing the right of way 
corridor to begin preconstruction activities, such as placing stakes at locations for soil boring. The soil 
boring process includes drilling holes to sample the soil and assess its makeup. Soil borings help ensure 
the concrete foundations will provide adequate stability for the transmission structures. Each hole  
will be refilled before we move on to the next one. During this time, you can expect to see personnel on 
foot or in vehicles accessing the right of way, which may include use of access roads outside the right  
of way. We do not anticipate any interruptions to your electric service due to this project.

Currently, construction is scheduled to begin in April 2022 after all necessary permits and approvals are 
received. We will continue to keep you updated as activities progress.  

In addition, we want to inform you that in the wake of ongoing public health concerns from the spread 
of the coronavirus, we are mindful of our activities and maintaining property owner interactions  
with the appropriate social distancing. The work we do is integral to maintaining grid reliability and  
our crews will continue to perform work as needed to provide reliable energy.

Thank you for our patience and understanding as we work to complete this important project.

Line 254 230 kV Clubhouse to Lakeview Rebuild Project — Soil Boring

I M PORTA N T 
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CONTACT US
Visit our website at DominionEnergy.com/line254 for project updates. Or contact us by sending an 
email to powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. 

Use your iPhone 
camera or the  

QR reader app on 
other smartphones 

to visit the  
project page on  

our website.
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